REGERINGSKANSLIET 2015-04-14 N2015/233/HL
Ministry of Enterprise and Innovation Pelagic AC

Att: Tan Gatt
Sustainable Rural Development Trebstraat 17

2280 AB Rijswijk

The Netherlands

Inclusion of article 40.1 (C) in the Swedish operational programme for the
European Maritime Fisheries Fund

Dear Mr Gatt,

Thank you for your letter from 21 January 2015.

The Swedish Government has recently submitted its proposal for an
operational programme for the European Maritime Fisheries Fund to the
European Commission. The Swedish proposal includes article 40.1 (c) of
the regulation (EU) No 508/2014 on the European Maritime and
Fisheries Fund and the possibility for the Advisory Councils to apply for
fundings within the scope of the above-mentioned article.

Yours sincerely

Deputy Director-General
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